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Federal Communications Commission
By HAND DELIVERY Office of the Secretary

Ms. Marlene H. Dortch

Secretary

Federal Communications Commission
445 12th Street, SW

Washington, DC 20554

Re:  Certification of Completion of Construction and Commencement of Service;
SES-LIC-20141022-00811 (Call Sign E140108)

Dear Ms. Dortch:

On behalf of HBO Latin America Production Services, L.C. (“HBO LAP”), we submit this letter
to confirm and certify that HBO LAP completed construction of the earth station facilities on the
earth station associated with FCC File No. SES-LIC-20141022-00811, call sign E140108, as of
November 3, 2015.

The facility has been tested and is within 2 dB of the pattern specified in Section 25.209 of the
FCC’s rules. Although the earth station is capable of being placed into permanent operation in
accordance with the license issued by the FCC on December 9, 2014, because of on-going
building and other construction at HBO LAP’s new uplink facility, final occupancy of the
building and permanent operations of the licensed earth station are not scheduled to occur until
March 2016. We will certify to the FCC when such permanent operations commence.

Please address any questions to the undersigned.

Respectfully submitted,
/s/ Benjamin J. Griffin

Benjamin J. Griffin

cc: Jeanette Spriggs (via e-mail at Jeanette.Spriggs@fcc.gov)
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